
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In order to ensure your child is receiving the instructional hours they need to be successful and 

comply with Utah regulations, Mountain View Elementary School will be adjusting the school 

day schedule.  Stakeholders were surveyed as to how best to meet the requirements and is 

reflected in the revised schedule.  Beginning on Monday March 6, our school hours will be from 

8:25-2:50.  AM Kindergarten will start with this new time; PM kindergarten will not be effected. 

 

In order to be in compliance with Snow Day waiver granted by the Utah State Board of 

Education, additional instructional time was needed to meet the states 990 hour requirement.  

This change does not impact student pick-up or transportation home (for our students riding the 

bus).  The bus will still depart Mountain View at 2:57 after school dismisses as usual.  The new 

start time does impact all families.  Students, who ride the bus, will still catch the bus at their 

normal stop.  Busses will arrive 5 minutes earlier than normal—please plan accordingly. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please call our school at 435-734-4926. We 

appreciate your support in helping us as we move forward with this change. We know that the 

increased instructional hours will give our teachers more time to work and prepare your child for 

their future and will keep us in compliance with state requirements.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mountain View Faculty, Staff,  

and Administration 

 

 

 

 


